The RSU 40 Food Service Program is happy to announce that school meals will continue to be free for all students during the 2024- 2025 school year, regardless of income eligibility. However, even though both breakfast and lunch will be at no cost to parents, we still need everyone to fill out the free and reduced meal benefit application.
You may be wondering: why is completing the Meal Benefit Application necessary if meals are free anyway?
The answer to that question is, maybe surprisingly, school funding. When everyone fills out the form, it helps your school district receive the necessary funding to provide all students with the highest quality education. 
This year, it’s more important than ever to fill out the form, even though all students are receiving free meals at school regardless of their family’s income.
By submitting your benefit application, you are helping your school access the federal funding to support school meal programs, instructional materials, books, computers, and teacher professional development. The money we receive for approved Free and Reduced lunch applications pays for eight teacher positions, three support staff positions, as well as money for homeless transportation, and training for staff. When fewer people complete the form, the amount of money we receive is reduced. So, please take a few minutes and complete it to help support our district funding. You can fill out a paper meal application or apply online through the RSU 40 website.


If you have any question, please contact the Food Service Director, Storm Hendrickson, at 207-785-2277 ext. 241 or
Stormie_hendrickson@rsu40.org
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